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2025 Town and County Taxes 

 

As of March 13, 2025, our office has collected about $15.7 million in tax payments. 

 

On March 4th, we mailed 208 reminder letters to parcels that taxes have not yet been paid.  This 

process also requires that the Town mail a notice to the parcel address if it is different from the 

mailing address on the tax bill. 

 

The last day to pay Town and County taxes in our office is Monday, March 31, 2025. After 

that, unpaid taxes will be turned over to Tompkins County and residents will need to contact 

them for the amount due and to make payment.  

 

A note to taxpayers, if your phone number is not on your check, please consider enclosing it with 

your tax payment so we may reach you should there be an issue.   

 

For additional information regarding taxes, please visit 

https://www.lansingtown.com/clerk/page/taxes.  

 

Training 

 

Debbie and Jessie attended an Association of Towns (AOT) tax webinar on February 27, 2025. 

The following items were discussed: 

 Official United States Post Mark  

 Any person collecting money for the town must file a report to the Supervisor by the 15th 

of the following month. This is for any town money, not only for tax monies. 

 Housing Notice – We were able to get this new notification on the 2nd notice of unpaid 

taxes when they were mailed on March 4, 2025 

 

Sewer Calculations Verified for Village of Lansing Bill 

 

Jessie worked together with Village Clerk Jodi Dake on verifying sewer connections and 

consumption numbers used to calculate their annual bill to the Town for municipal sewer. 
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